
From: PlanningAlerts 
Sent: 14/10/2022 6:23:48 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Comment on application DA2022/1737 

For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department 
Application 0A2022/1737 
Address 14 / 54 Wattle Road Brookvale NSW 2100 

Temporary use of land for the purposes of a fundraiser event with a Description capacity of 400 people on Saturday, 5 November 2022 
Name of 
commenter 
Address of 
commenter 
Email of 
commenter 

Comment 

Will Duckworth 

153 Crown Road, Queenscliff 

Support 100%. Brookvale is becoming a bustling arts and social hub for all of the Northern 
Beaches to enjoy - the constraints council is putting on capacity of venues in a non residential 
area are ludicrous and venues really shouldn't have to put in special requests such as this for 
events within capacity and safety limits 

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts 
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